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TO:   Colorado Water Conservation Board Members  

 

FROM:  Kevin Houck, P.E., Chief, Watershed and Flood Protection Section 

  Joe Busto, Watershed and Flood Protection Section 

 

DATE:   November 19-20, 2014 Board Meeting  

 

AGENDA ITEM: #9 – RWEACT Update – West Fork Complex Burn Area 

  
 

Introduction 
RWEACT is a community group that was formed to address general concerns regarding public 
safety and environmental health concerns after the West Fork and Papoose Fires. Their website 
is http://www.rweact.org/. A $2.5 million Governor’s Executive Order funds these activities. The 
executive order and associated grants include a requirement for regular reporting to the Board. 
Tom Spezze is the Executive Director for RWEACT and will give the Board an overview of 
RWEACT activities.  Attached is the RWEACT fall newsletter which summarizes many of 
RWEACT’s recent actions.  

Staff Recommendation  

This is an informational item with no formal board action requested.  
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